BoOBBY JINDAL

Post Office Box 94004
GOVERNOR

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9004

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

July 2, 2010

The Honorable Alfred W. Speer
Clerk of the House

State Capitol

Baton Rouge, LA 70802

Re:  House Bill No. 1172 by Representative Tucker

Dear Mr. Speer:

House Bill No. 1172 by Representative Tucker changes the space allocation in the State Capitol
complex. I am concerned that the bill unnecessarily restricts the involvement of the Executive
Branch in the use of the space within Louisiana’s State Capitol—an iconic and historic building

that is the seat of our state government.

For this reason, I have vetoed House Bill No. 1172 and hereby return it to the House of

Representatives.
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